
Mr. Anthony Wing 
General Manager—Transport and General Prices Oversight 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

 
I would like to make a submission on the increased postal charges stating that I do not agree 
with the increase. 
 
The reasons for this are as follows: 

1. We live near Korumburra in Vic. And the mail takes 2-3 days to get to and from 
Melbourne which is only 1 & 1/2 hour drive from Melbourne. Mail is apparently taken 
from Korumburra to Leongatha and resorted and this seems to create at least another 
day’s delay.  

 
2. There is no Sunday evening mail clearance in the country and this adds another 

delay to the mail… Nothing is cleared until Monday evening  
 

 
3. Being in the country, we need to use the mail more often as it is not practical to visit 

some Melbourne businesses. The additional cost is another burden on us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Trevor Browning 
60 Andersons Inlet Road 
MOYARRA  VIC  3951 
  
Tel  Home: (03) 5657 3111 
Mobile  0429 802 833 
 
 


